
 

 

 
 
 
  
   
 

14 March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

I would like to express my thanks for your valuable feedback regarding the two-week half-term. I am pleased to 

share that the vast majority of parents expressed their support for this change, and we have taken all of your 

comments into consideration as we plan for the future. 

 

As the consultation period is now finished, you can find the term dates below. These dates are also available on 

our website for your convenience. 

 

Term Dates: 

 

Autumn Term 

- INSET day – Monday 1 September  

- Years 7 and 12 – Tuesday 2 September 

- Year 8-11 and 13 return – Wednesday 3 September to Friday 17 October 

- Half term – Monday 20 October to Friday 31 October  

- Students in school Monday 3 November to Friday 19 December 

- INSET day – Tuesday 25 November  

- INSET day – Friday 5 December (disaggregated) 

- Christmas break – Monday 22 December to Friday 2 January 

 

Spring Term 

- INSET day – Monday 5 January 

- Students in school Tuesday 6 January to Friday 13 February 

- Half term – Monday 16 February to Friday 20 February 

- Students in school Monday 23 February to Friday 27 March  

- INSET day (afternoon only) - Tuesday 10 March 

- Easter break – Monday 30 March to Friday 10 April 

 

 

Summer Term 

- Students in school Monday 13 April to Friday 22 May (Bank Holiday Monday 

4 May) 

- Half term – Monday 25 May to Friday 29 May 

- Students in school Monday 1 June to Friday 17 July 

- INSET day – Monday 20 July (disaggregated) 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

INSET Days 

- Monday 1 September  

- Tuesday 25 November 

- Friday 5 December (disaggregated) 

- Monday 5 January 

- Tuesday 10 March – afternoon only 

- Monday 20 July (disaggregated) 

 

Other Important Dates 

- Year 12 open evening – Thursday 4 December 2025 – early closure 

- Year 5 open evening – July 2026 (date tbc) – early closure 

 

Thank you again for your engagement and continued support. We truly appreciate your partnership in making our 

school community even stronger. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs H Barnes 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


